
Pine Lake Association 2015 Event Planning Meeting 

 

January 15, 2015 many Pine Lake supporters got together to kick off our 2105 event year.   We looked at the 

drafted calendar based upon previous years events to get input on posting it or adding or deleting events.  

There was discussion about each event on our calendar as well as open talk time about any other items to 

take to the Board Meeting on February 19, 2015.   

 

Calendar Discussion Items: 

 

Winter Fest is approaching quickly with Cindy Hook coordinating.  She proposed a date of February 21st .   

The biggest area that Cindy needs support on is where to have the fest.  She and some others at the meeting 

will inquire about some suggested spots.  Also Chris Khoury will help her with the Winter “Feast” --- soups or 

chili were popular so a soup cook off may be part of the “Feast.”  There is more to come very quickly so that 

we can get the word out. 

 

Egg Scramble is scheduled for March 28th .  Nancy Green is leading the event .  She will plan times for us to 

come together to help her as the event approaches. 

 

Garage Sale dates are Friday and Saturday, June 19 and 20.  Kim England, the organizer,  will be letting us 

know what we can do to help with this. 

 

There was much discussion on July 4th events.  It is critical to Jeff Bishop the coordinator that he have the 

dates set so that he may secure the resources to shoot fireworks and have music.  Fireworks will be Friday, 

July 3rd and rain date of Sunday, July 5th .   Boat Parade and Turtle Race are on the 4th . 

 

There was discussion about the Pig Roast to support to our local medical responders and fire fighters.  

Thanks for the input about what we could do to raise attendance.   Location is a big factor.  If we could have a 

property on the water it may help.  We did not put a date on the calendar because we do not have a leader. 

 

Children’s Halloween party is on the calendar for October 24th .   

 

Other Discussion: 

 

It was asked if anyone would like to take the lead on the Newsletter and a Nick Steele said he would be take 

the format and put it together.  We will have to get him articles and content.   

 

It was also asked if support for a directory could be given.  There was much discussion about this.  The Board 

will discuss this on the 19th so if you know someone that would be interested in helping with this get them in 

touch with the Board. 

 

We also talked about what we need to for continuing weed control and having Tervis cups for those wanting 

a 2015 version. 

 

Summary: 

 

Again, thanks to all for coming out to kick-off the 2015 year.  There are many things for us to do to support 

the efforts.  Number one is being in tuned to all we are taking on.  The Board Meetings are so important to 

finalizing plans and determining how to best plan our spending.  Please, spread the word to come to the first 

Board Meeting on February 19th.   

 

 

Happy New Year 

 

Don Haneckow. 

 


